Dear Parents,

Our 7th Grade Pull Out class is going to use a Wiki this quarter. On this website, students can view a calendar, find handouts, and turn in writing assignments. The website can only be viewed when I provide a username and password.

This is a secure site, and it cannot be entered without access being granted by me. This is an excellent tool for collaboration. The students will post information about their research topic here. They will do some collaborating on this site with another school in Arizona. Students can help each other with editing their writing and by posting comments. Students can also ask each other questions about their projects.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at school or sdekorsi@millburn24.net

Thank you,

Suzanne Dekorsi AIM teacher Millburn West